February 9, 2018

Reject Greyhound Racing!!

OPPOSE HB 2545

Dear Chair and Members of the Committee;

Greyhound racing is a dead (horrific) sport. No money is being made on torturing dogs to race.
The Humane way of life for ALL animals is growing in popularity, so why choose something that is looked
down upon by a Humane culture. It’s my opinion that what these poor dogs go through is no different
than Dog Fighting.

Phil Ruffin, himself, admitted that dog racing is a dying industry.

I have friends that have adopted retired Greyhounds to give them a life of warmth, care, safety,
love and a cozy couch. These poor dogs are riddled with past injuries and arthritis but have lots of love
to give when given the chance.

Please oppose HB 2545

Sincerely,

Teade

Cheryl TasKinen

Wichita, Kansas



